
 
 

 
 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 

Westf ie ld Pr imary School 
 

Clayton Crescent, Runcorn 
WA7 4TR 
 

Tel: 01928 572343 
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Westfield Primary School Weekly Newsletter 
 
Friday 13th September 2019 

Food Glorious Food! 
Hello  
I was very fortunate to accompany Beech Class on their outing to the fire station. The purpose of this trip 
was to harvest the vegetables that the children had planted and they were thrilled with the produce they 
picked! Once back in school, the children prepared the vegetables and Miss Wright in the kitchen worked 
her culinary skills and created the most wonderful dishes for the children to taste including vegetable and 
chicken stew and my favourite, rhubarb crumble! Thank you to staff at the fire station as they ensured a 
successful harvest for the children.  

                                                            
 
 

Dates & Reminders 
 
Wednesday 25th September  2019 - School photographs  
Thursday 26th September 2019 -  Y1/Y2 Family learning session  
 

 

Our local PCSO popped into 
school. He will be patrolling around 
the area monitoring parking at the 

start and end of the school day. For 
your children’s safety, please park 
in an appropriate and safe space. 

Thank you. 
 

All children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 are entitled to 
receive a free school meal. We strongly encourage you to 
also complete a free school meal application form as each 
child eligible based upon parental income attracts a Pupil 

Premium cash amount for our school. If you think you 
qualify or want further information please call into the 

school office or click on the link.   
https://cyp.halton.gov.uk/Enrol/Website_live/default.aspx 

 
Old PE kits 

If you have any unwanted PE kits 
and pumps please can you donate 

them to school. 


